
A member of Abelica Global

New Pensions Partner 
Matt Stanbury

We are delighted to announce the promotion of Matt Stanbury to Partner. Matt joined BWCI in 2005 and qualified as a Fellow of the 
Institute and Faculty of Actuaries in 2012.

Matt is an experienced pensions actuary who advises the trustees and sponsoring employers of local and international pension schemes. 

In addition to Matt’s client responsibilities, he is also BWCI’s student study coordinator, guiding our trainees through the actuarial 
exams.

Matt also supports the development of BWCI’s range of services through his membership of our Employee Benefits Research Groups. 
In addition, Matt is secretary to our International Development Group which is responsible for international employee benefits issues 
within BWCI.

Debra Smith, BWCI’s HR Partner, said:

Matt plays a key role within the Actuarial Pension Team, both supporting our trainees and business development. His promotion
recognises his contribution to the growth of BWCI and will further strengthen our leadership team.

““


